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Happy, Confident and Successful Learners; Well Prepared for life.   



 

Birmingham and Solihull Rugby Club                                  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Some of The Coppice students have had a chance this week to play (and develop 
their skills in) Tag Rugby during their PE lessons. 

It is currently the start of the rugby season and therefore it is an ideal time to join a 
local club and see if it’s something that you would enjoy. 

With that in mind, Birmingham and Solihull RFC, based in Forshaw Heath Lane, 
close to Junction 3 of the M42, are offering six weeks coaching free of charge to 
any Coppice students who would like to have a go at rugby. It is an enjoyable, non-
contact sport for both girls and boys and there’s no limit on squad size.  

There are already many children, who attend Coppice, enjoying playing rugby at 
the club. 

Birmingham and Solihull RFC run Tag Rugby for Under 7’s and Under 8’s (year 2 
and 3) with a varied style of contact for Under 9’s onwards. Each age group has a 
specific coach. 

Training is on Sunday mornings and starts at 10.30 am. Our kitchen is always open 
and teas and coffees are available. 

If your child would like to come and give it a go, please email:  

Pete Carr - Mini and Junior Chair. 

petercarr70@outlook.com, or text on 0784043670. 

Kind regards, 

Mr Edwards  

(Coppice Physical Education Coach) 

MR EDWARDS WILL BUY A HOTDOG FOR EVERY COPPICE PUPIL 
WHO COMES ALONG ON SUNDAY!!!!   
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Star of the week 

RF /RL/RH -       Reception haven’t 

started selecting a star of the week 

yet.  

1D  -     Mia –Rose  

1T   -    Poppy 

1RB   -  Emilia 

2A   -    Levi 

2CA     -Beau & Finley 

2J     -  Olivia 

3P    -   Lucy 

3K     -  Archie 

3HK  -   Max 

4W  -   Nancy 

4MW  - Cruz—also a mention to   
Noah for his bravery after he fell and 
cut his chin open.  

4J   -     Reuben 

5G  -     Zak 

5MS -   Jacob 

5K     -  Ben 

6C    -  Lola 

6L      -  Poppy 

6G   -    Sadie 

ASSEMBLY THEME 

The theme for next week’s assembly will be 
normally posted here but  assemblies are 
cancelled for the    foreseeable future due to 
COVID 19.  

TEAM POINTS 

Points awarded to the children during the 
week will be recorded here. Who will win 
Eagles, Falcons, Hawks or Owls? 

mailto:petercarr70@outlook.com


APPLYING FOR HIGH SCHOOL? 
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Although the 

date for Hen-

ley has passed 

you can still 

visit the school 

website– see 

below 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             

 Light Hall School link https://www.lighthall.co.uk/virtual-open-day/ 

          



YOUNG VOICES 2021 

YEAR 4’S SCIENCE EXPERIMENTS 
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Some of our choir members have been asking Ms Croft about Young 

Voices 2021.The latest news is that the dates have been changed from 

the usual January, to later in the year. We have registered to take part 

in the Resorts Worlds concert, where are five dates available from 

21st—25th June and  it won’t be long until we find out which one we 

are invited to. Ms Croft is so sorry that we aren’t able to hold our choir 

practices but there is something you can do to get ready! Go to the 

Young Voices website, look in the parents section click on Music Room 

and put in the school access code YV2021 and there you will find the 

songs, the dances  and the lyrics for you to practice at home. We will 

be in touch as soon as we know more. 

This week Year 4  has been finding out if  ice always melts at the 

same speed.  Children predicted what they thought would happen, 

wrote up the method, observed the changes over a period of time 

and then evaluated our results. The children engaged in some superb   

scientific discussion about why different shaped ice cubes melt at              

different speeds and produced some lovely work.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATE FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

Vaccinations UK will be     

carrying out flu                   

immunisation for all children 

in  Reception through to 

Year 6 on Monday 30th    

November 2020. 

Immunisations are via nasal 

spray only and you will      

receive paperwork to      

complete nearer to the time.  



IT’S GETTING COLDER! 

CONTACT US 

School office –01564 826 709 

School email—office@coppice.worcs.sch.uk 

OUR ONLINE LINKS 

School website- http://www.coppice.worcs.sch.uk/  

Newsletter- http://www.coppice.worcs.sch.uk/  

PTA- https://www.pta-events.co.uk/coppice/#.Wv1BYDQvypo  

Calendar- http://www.coppice.worcs.sch.uk/about-us/calendar/  

Suggestions box- http://www.coppice.worcs.sch.uk/about-us/suggestion-box/  

Official Facebook page- https://www.facebook.com/coppiceps/  

PTA Facebook group—https://www.facebook.com/groups/320191721984039/    5 

As we progress into the autumn, obviously, things will get 

colder. We have been trying our best to stick to the      

guidance around keeping classrooms well-ventilated, so 

we need to be mindful of drops in  temperature. 

Our classrooms average sixty square metres.   Allowing for 

a teacher and TA as well as thirty children, this means 

there is less than two metres squared on average for    

every person (that’s not even allowing for the heaps of 

furniture). Given Covid-19 restrictions, there can’t be 

many workplaces that are more crowded than school   

environments at the moment. Accordingly, things like 

ventilation are important if we are to combat this            

air-borne disease. 

Given this, we will strive to keep windows open     

throughout the winter too and classrooms might be    

cooler for it. To keep children comfortable, we               

recommend ‘extra layers’ - either a vest or some sort of 

undergarment, and/or a sweat shirt/hoody (in addition to 

a jumper). However, sweatshirts need to be non-branded 

(plain) and either navy blue or black, to fit in with school 

uniform policy. 

Please note it is not possible to change the menu on Parent Pay 

for just one day so if you require BBQ chicken select the meat 

option in the menu. If you require veggie hot dog  please select 

the vegetarian option.  

 

SPECIAL MENU DAY for  Nursery, Reception , Year 1, Year 2 

and children in receipt of means tested Free School Meals 


